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Federal Government and State Attorneys General Reach $25 Billion Agreement with Five Largest Mortgage Servicers to 
Address Mortgage Loan Servicing and Foreclosure Abuses 

 

FEDERAL GOVERNMENT AND STATE ATTORNEYS GENERAL REACH $25 BILLION AGREEMENT WITH FIVE 
LARGEST MORTGAGE SERVICERS TO ADDRESS MORTGAGE LOAN SERVICING AND FORECLOSURE ABUSES  
 
$25 billion agreement provides homeowner relief & new protections, stops abuses 

WASHINGTON--U.S. Attorney General Eric Holder, Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Secretary 
Shaun Donovan, Iowa Attorney General Tom Miller and Colorado Attorney General John W. Suthers announced on 
02/09/12 that the federal government and 49 state attorneys general have reached a landmark $25 billion agreement with 
the nation's five largest mortgage servicers to address mortgage loan servicing and foreclosure abuses. The agreement 
provides substantial financial relief to homeowners and establishes significant new homeowner protections for the 
future… 

To read this press release in its entirety, please visit: 
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/press/press_releases_media_advisories/2012/SettlementFeb92012  
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